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Write your submission 

Stop the Quarry. 

This is going to be detrimental to Wallan township and Community. 

The traffics, noise dust to our children’s health is such a concern. 

People who live off Taylor’s Lane, they are at a big disadvantage. Price drop for their properties. People 

would not of bought there if they knew this was in the pipe lines. 

Mitchell Shire have knocked it back twice. Doesn’t this tell you something if a Council have rejected twice. 

Our health and well-being is the most importance to our community. 

Our roads are bad as it is and this is only going to make it worse. 

 

For all of our community please put a stop to this for our children, friends, parents grandparents and any 

new potential families moving to our community. 

 

Thank you 

 

Sharon Phillips 
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